
December 18, 2017 
Middle School Board Report 
 

1. Our Midmester Academy handbook is now on the website.  Students have been 
introduced to the courses and have begun to sign up.  We hope to get the lists ready 
for teachers by our January inservice.  

 
2. Our MS Band and Choir performed a winter concert on December 11th.  Thanks to 

the music department, students, and parents for supporting our school. 
 

3. Our 5th grade students have been reading the book ​Wonder​ .  Students have been 
doing activities throughout the book such as writing positive comments to other 
students as displayed on my blog post.  Students then went and watched the newly 
released movie on December 12th. 

 
4. Middle School Girls Basketball and Wrestling concluded their seasons this past 

week. All teams  got better during the season and worked together as a team.  We 
are proud of the teams and the coaches and the way they handled adversity during 
the season. 

 
5. Our Differentiated Accountability team went to more training to learn about literacy 

requirements and how to meet the needs of our struggling readers on December 
12th and 13th.  

 
6. Our students have been enjoying the PBIS random activities we have been doing this 

holiday season coined Holiday Hoopla! 
 

7.  Continue to read our Middle School blog to see some of the weekly highlights and 
the teacher of the week spotlight!  

 
 

 


